Imperial County
Workforce & Economic Development

County of Imperial
RFP re Neighborhood Stabilization Program Management

ADDENDUM NO. 1 March 14, 2022

NOTICE OF RFP CANCELLATION

Due to, and in consideration of, concerns over the scope of work for this RFP process, the County is cancelling
the above referenced RFP. The County is working on breaking the scope of work into multiple consultant
opportunities and will issue out new RFPs as soon as possible. The County apologizes for any inconvenience
this may cause and appreciates the time taken on this project thus far.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact Jade Padilla at
jadepadilla@co.imperial.ca.us.

By: Date: March 14, 2022

Priscilla A. Lopez( [/~ D/
Director of Workfef¢e & Ecohomic Development
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